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FROM THE EDITOR

BY MARK DeFLORIA

The end of the year is near. Hope everyone has enjoyed the Round-up this year.

Please be sure to thank all the folks who have submitted articles for the Round-up. This

issue features an article from Fred Nicholls. Thanks Fred !

The Region continues to seek a “new” Editor for the Round-Up. As I have requested

to take a leave from the position. If anyone is interested, I would be glad to assist you in

getting started.

Please submit items for the Round Up so it reaches me by the Third Friday of the

month by mail or email. Articles can also be submitted at our monthly meetings. All

items must be written down, so that I can accurately include it in the next Round Up.

INTERACTION WITH AND BETWEEN REGIONS,

CHAPTERS AND INDIVIDUAL MEMBERS

By Herb Oakes

Vice President of Development &

Support of the Eastern & South Eastern

Division of Regions & Chapters

(Reprinted from the Rummage Box)

As your Vise President of Development and Support of the Eastern and South Eastern

Division of Regions and Chapters, along with a team of 8 chairman, I would like to

introduce to you our on-going program of interaction with and between Regions, Chapters

and individual members to promote good will and understanding (“esprit de corps”)

between members, Regions Chapters and the National organization. Consider me that of a

goodwill ambassador representing the National club.

Our task is informational and should help to address the main questions of what can

the AACA do for our local Regions and Chapters. If your members would like to have one

or our chairman make a visit, they would be more than happy to accept an invitation to

your club meeting or event, as well as accept or answer questions from individual

members. Our objective is to make a presentation, have a short video and then answer

questions.
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